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Mayor’s Message

             LAUREL MILLS SHOPPING CENTER UPDATE 
                                                                 

On Tuesday February 11, 2025 a Case Management Conference was held 

in the Camden County Superior Court in the Matter of Laurel Mills LLC. As 

anticipated, an agreement was ratified between the owner (Laurel Mills LLC) 

to sell the property to D.R. Horton “America’s Home Builder” who will 

complete the project. Consequently, the litigation with Laurel Mills LLC has 

been terminated, with rights reserved by the Borough. 

We are extremely pleased to have D.R. Horton as the new developer. Please 

see the following hyperlink for more information regarding D.R. Horton. 

https://www.drhorton.com/ 

On behalf of Mayor & Council, we thank you for taking the time to review this 

update, as we welcome a reputable builder to Stratford. 

 

                                 Mayor Linda Hall     

https://www.drhorton.com/

